



## Memorandum

To:

Julie Pietroski, Richard Zien and Steve Jacobs

From:

Gary Morris

Date:

July 13, 2004

Re:

Canyonback access

At the community meeting last week, one of those in attendance stated that DOT and the Fire Dept. were opposed to the gating of Canyonback Road. I have checked with Pam Ball from my office, who processed the plans and obtained the approvals from various city agencies. She has provided me with the attacked "sign offs" from DOT and the Fire Dept. Please note that these sign offs or approvals are issued in the form of a stamp on the plans rather than be separate letter. We have full sets of the plans in question, which I will copy and provide as needed.

On a more general note, I think it is unfortunate but understandable that people with little or no real interest in the matter, who have only know been made aware of the gating of Canyonback, would react negatively; they have nothing to gain and just perhaps, possibly, they might have something to lose — even though most of them have never been or will be on the street in question. I hope this can be framed in context and not allowed to fester and grow.

